
UNICEF Picture Project 
In this day and age, one way to spread awareness 
about global events and organizations is through the 
pictures. With this idea, the HHS UNICEF Club is hosting 
its first annual “UNICEF Picture Project”.  

The task is quite simple: take a picture while holding 
up a poster saying: 

“Every child has the right to live. #UNICEF” 

Dates: Now until November 12, 2015 

What to do: Take a QUALITY picture of yourself 
holding the poster, and send it to 
unicefhhs@gmail.com with the subject line “Picture 
Project”. Inside the e-mail, include your name and the 
picture. The officers will e-mail you back if you do 
not send a quality picture. 

Here’s the incentive: 

 One picture = 30 min  
 Each time you post your picture on any social 

media = 30 min/social media site (evidence 
needed: screenshot, etc. + can’t be deleted right 
after) 
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o If you make it your profile picture for more 
than a WEEK = 1 hr/social media site 
(evidence needed) 

 If you get family/friends to do it with you = 10 min 
per new member (Just let us know in the e-mail) 

 If you decide to take a picture with another 
UNICEF member, that’s fine, just include both of 
your names in the e-mail. 

THE BEST PICTURES: 

 The UNICEF members will vote on their top 3 
favorite pictures at the end of the Picture 
Project.  

 The winner(s) of the voting will receive 5 
community service hours each. 

What will happen to all those pictures? 

 Once the picture project is over, the UNICEF 
officers will make a collage of all of the 
pictures, and use the collage to spread 
awareness about UNICEF throughout all of 
Arizona! 

 

 


